
  
 

 

Byrne Wallace 

87-88 Harcourt Street,  

Dublin 2, Ireland 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing to express my immense interest in a potential summer 

internship at Byrne Wallace Law Firm. I am extremely impressed with Byrne Wallace commitment to be the 

excellence in different legal areas and to advise client in doing important choices as the one regarding Clavis 

Insight. My recent conversation with you at Westin Hotel on 21st January, has increased my interest in one of 

the leading Irish law firm with the biggest team on an area which I am really interested in: intellectual property. 

At this moment, I am completing my LLM in Intellectual Property Law at Trinity College, University of Dublin 

and I am writing my dissertation on “Genericide” of famous trademarks, which makes big brands victims of 

their own success. My passion for IP law is flourished by a Bachelor’s degree in Business Law from the 

University LUM Jean Monnet in Italy where I graduated magna cum laude. In the course of my undergraduate 

program, I studied for a semester in the Universidad Rey Juan Carlos de Madrid, Spain where I have acquired 

a more deep knowledge on Contract law.  

I have gained my first legal experience in an Italian law firm, which helped me to widen my knowledge but 

also to understand how to use that knowledge to approach practical cases. During my undergraduate, I won an 

“Erasmus for working” scholarship, which gave me the chance to work for a no-profit organization in Bruxelles 

where my team worked in a book’s publication related to the European research program “Horizon 2020”.  

After my graduation, I gained an internship in the intellectual property department at NJORD law firm, in 

Copenhagen where I worked with important cases for worldwide renowned brands. After Denmark, I decided 

to follow and cultivate my passion on IP rights at Trinity College in Dublin, a vibrant and multicultural city, 

which I consider the best place where placing the roots for a satisfactory carrier.  

I am interested in a legal career at Byrne Wallace because I would love to be a part of an innovative and 

dynamic firm that values initiative, creativity and challenges. I believe that the positive feedback obtained after 

the internships coupled with my academic achievements will allow me to make a significant contribution to 

your firm.  

Enclosed is a copy of my resume, which outlines my credentials. Given this opportunity, I look forward to 

meeting you for a personal interview. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely 

Pasquale Perez 

Dublin,11th of February 2015 
 

Pasquale Perez 
Green Street, Green Court View, 

Apt 1 
Dublin 7  

 


